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Who can get this email? 

The bulletin is ONLY AVAILABLE IN 

EMAIL - so if you want to give it to 

someone without email, print it 

out and pass it to anyone you 

choose to give it to.  

What if I don't want to get this 

email? 

Simply send an email to: 

info@tdsa.org.au and your name 

and email address will be deleted 

from the list. 

 

Contact: Jennifer Leigh 

Phone/Fax:  

(07) 38494193 

Mobile: 0400505943 

 

PO Box 5065 

Mt Gravatt East, QLD  4122 

Email infotdsa@gmail.com  

Website: 

www.tdsa.org.au 
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Welcome to the 
TDSA bulletin 

March, 2018 

NDIS transport component Symposium 
update 

Cairns ς 10th May, 2018                           
TDSA in response to initial interest from the 
Cairns area, have decided to offer a 1 day 
abridged version of the Symposium, 
presented on our behalf by Ken Leigh. 

See last pages of this bulletin for rego 
form. 

This is in addition to, and a variation to the 
Brisbane event which remains offered as 2 
half-day events.   Brisbane - 4th May, 2018.   

See last pages of this bulletin for rego 
form. 

TDSAôs submission to NDIS Joint 

Standing Committee 

¢5{!Ωǎ ǎǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ ōȅ 
this Committee and now appears on its 
website.  Its acceptance also means we are 
able to distribute it publicly. 

Therefore, TDSA in March will commence 
its communication strategy which involves 
a paper copy being sent to: 

Å Each member of the Joint Standing 
committee  

Å Every member of the Federal 
Government House of Representatives 
and the Senate 

Å Every member of the Qld Parliament 

We will also distribute to identified peak 
bodies in Qld and other states of Australia 
encouraging distribution to their networks 
and to register with their own members 
any issues they have with NDIS & transport. 

It will be emailed with an example lobbying 
letter to the TDSA database very soon.  

Your NDIS clients experiencing 

issues with Public Trustee and 

Office of Public Guardian?? 
 
TDSA following our last edition was 
proactively contacted by both 
Departments and a meeting on the 5th 
April is in final stages of being confirmed. 
 
We are still interested in hearing from any 
agency to raise your issues with how any 
Ƴǳǘǳŀƭ b5L{ ŎƭƛŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ΨǘǊŜŀǘŜŘ κ 
ŀŘƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊŜŘΩ ōȅ ǘƘŜ tǳōƭƛŎ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜ ŀƴŘ 
Office of Public Guardian. 
 
These are clearly State Government policy 
and practice focused issues arising from 
the implementation of the NDIS.   
 
TDSA would like to hear from sector 
agencies about any issues you are having 
with either or both of the: 
 
ÅOffice of Public Guardian  and/or 
 
Å Public Trustee 
 
Could you also indicate whether you are 
willing to be involved in any face-to-face 
meetings or forums TDSA may convene in 
the future. 
 

Your input by March 23rd, to 
infotdsa@gmail.com  

 
Enquiries of TDSA 

In February, TDSA had 54 enquiries: 
Å 35 information and advice 
Å   6 policy advice 
Å 13 transport development 
 
These figures exclude contact regarding 
training events or symposiums. 

mailto:infotdsa@gmail.com
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Information & Resources 

March, 2018 

TDSA website stats 
CƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΣ ¢5{!Ωǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƘŀŘ рт 
visitors, 91.7% of these were new visitors and 8.3% 
returning.  A total of 119 page views were made with 
an average visit time of 1.11 minutes. 

 

Managing Change Training 

Whatôs it cover? 
 
Personal and organisational change management 
effectiveness is needed not just to cope with change 
but also to lead it and benefit from it.  
 
This session covers: 

Å Major changes 

Å Change Consciousness 

Å The realities of change 

Å Why master the art and science of change 

Å The change equation 

Å 7 Dynamics of change 

Å Philosophy of change 

Å Different models of change 

Å Managing change adaptively 

Å Steps to change readiness 

Å ¢ƘŜ ǘƘǊŜŜ !Ωǎ ƻŦ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ 

Å An 8-week action plan 

 

Presenter: 

Peter Kieseker,   

Managing Director  

TACT 

 
 
Want a quote or more information? 
Contact infotdsa@gmail.com 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

THINK TANK sessions 
20th  April ï Brisbane 
AM 

NDIS - Essential changes to your financial system 
from 1 July, 2018 
PM 

NDIS ς Payment requests through myplace portal 
 

30th  April ï Cairns 
AM 

NDIS - Essential changes to your financial system from 1 
July, 2018 
PM 

NDIS ς Payment requests through myplace portal 

 

               ADVANCE NOTICE 

 

11th Mayï Gold Coast 
AM 

NDIS: Essential changes to your financial system 
from 1st July 2018  
PM 

NDIS Payment requests through MyPlace Portal 
 

22nd  May ï Nambour 
AM 

Creating your NDIS  Service Agreements                    
PM 

Reviewing policies, procedures and processes under 
NDIS Terms of Business 
 
Visit the website to download registration form 

http://www.tdsa.org.au/think-tank  
 

New 

location 

mailto:infotdsa@gmail.com
http://www.tdsa.org.au/think-tank
http://www.tdsa.org.au/think-tank
http://www.tdsa.org.au/think-tank
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New cyber security laws to impact NFPs 

with turnover of $3 million 
 
Australian NFPs must comply with new laws that 
require them to notify authorities if they have had 
a significant data breach. 
 
The new laws come into effect on February 22, 
2018, which means any breaches after that date 
must be reported. 
 
The laws require not-for-profits with more than $3 
million in annual turnover to notify authorities of 
data breaches. Organisations face fines of up to $1.8 
million for breaches. 
Χ 
Not-for-profits should already have a plan of 
action in the event a breach or a cyber attack 
occurs.   
 
Depending on the organisation, this could include 
having an insurer, legal advisers, public relations 
experts and information technology experts on 
hand to assist with a crisis. 
Χ 
The much anticipated Privacy Amendment 
(Notifiable Data Breaches) Bill 2016 comes into 
force on February 22, 2018.  
 
The new law makes it mandatory to notify the 
Office of the Australian Information Commissioner 
(OAIC) and the affected individuals if your 
organisation has a data breach.  
 
Who do the changes apply to? 
The new law applies to public and private 
organisations that are already subject to the Privacy 
Act.  
 
This includes Australian government agencies 
(excluding state and local government) and all 
businesses and not-for-profit organisations with an 
annual turnover more than $3 million. 
(source: Third Sector, 22 Feb, 2018) 

 
 
 

 
 

Charity status revocation at all time high 
 

Charity compliance revocations have risen by 30 per 
cent, according to new figures released today by the 
national charity regulator, the Australian Charities and 
Not-for-profits Commission (ACNC). 
 
Χ Lƴ ǘƻǘŀƭΣ нс ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǎǘǊƛǇǇŜŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
charity status in 2017 following investigations into 
misconduct and mismanagement. 
Χ 
ACNC Commissioner, the Hon Dr Gary Johns, said that 
the recent spate of revocations may become the norm, 
as concerns about charities continue to grow. 
(source: Third Sector, 22 Feb, 2018) 
 

Congratulations to STAR! 

 
STAR was awarded at the Redland City Australia Day 
Awards in the Community Organisation Award section.    
 
The citation reads: 
"For 21 years, STAR has been there for the elderly, frail 
and those with disability, helping them to live a healthy, 
independent life.  It has provided a link for more than 
6500 Redland residents to social, cultural and 
occupational activities, helping them to overcome 
social isolation. 
 
Redlands STAR has been recognised as one of the top 
three community transport organisations operating in 
New South Wales and Queensland by the peak industry 
ōƻŘȅ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘΦέ 
Winner was My Horizons. 
 

Congratulations to Rob Spencer! 
 
At this same awards ceremony, Rob Spencer at the 
same awards night received 3 nominations - Local Hero, 
Senior Citizen of the Year and Citizen of the Year.  
 
Congratulations Rob you sure do enough for various 
community organisations ς well deserved! 

                     Policy                    
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Home care package providers were also positive 
ŀōƻǳǘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ 
delivery, with: 
Å 59% considering offering packages in new 

locations, and  
Å 61% now offering new package levels.  
(source: Department media release, 8 Feb, 2018) 

 

Fuel price board confusion comes to an 

end 
 
After a long RACQ campaign, State Government 
legislation, passed in July 2017, gave retailers until 
7th February, 2018 to comply with the new laws, 
which dictated only the full price could be shown. 
Χ 
άaƻǘƻǊƛǎǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǿ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŜŘ 
decisions with this up-ŦǊƻƴǘΣ ΨǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǎŜŜ ƛǎ ǿƘŀǘ 
ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘΩ ǿŀȅ ƻŦ ǇǊƛŎƛƴƎΣ ǎŀƛŘ aǎ {ƳƛǘƘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 
RACQ. 
(source: RACQ News, 7 Feb, 2018) 
 

Vehicle signs for booked ride- sharing 

bookings & vehicles 
 
Bookings and vehicle signage 
BHSL vehicle must display the appropriate booked 
hire service vehicle sign at all times when providing 
a ride-booking service.  
 
Drivers must only accept bookings from authorised 
booking entities.  
 
LǘΩǎ ǳƴƭŀǿŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ŘǊƛǾŜǊǎ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ōƻƻƪƛƴƎǎ όǘƘƛǎ 
includes advertising ride-booking services on 
Facebook, Gumtree and other social media 
websites) unless the driver holds a booking entity 
authorisation. 
  
Two signs are required for ride-booking vehicles - 
one for the front windscreen and the second on the 
rear windscreen 
(source: TMR e-News, 6 Feb, 2018) 

 
 
 

 
 

New Report ï Home Care Package 

Research 
 

The Department of Health commissioned independent 
agency AMR to conduct research among home care 
package clients and service providers in August and 
September 2017.  
 
The research aimed to measure experiences and 
perceptions since the Increasing Choice in Home Care 
reforms were introduced on 7 February 2017. 
 
Consumers 
Key findings among consumers included: 
Å Close to half of participants recorded using the My 

Aged Care Contact Centre, a printed 
brochure/booklet and/or information provided by a 
service provider to help them set up services  

Å Information was well received, and around 80% 
were satisfied with the information received from 
the My Aged Care Contact Centre, printed resources 
developed by the department and information on 
the My Aged Care website.  

Å The wait time experienced by participants before 
they were assigned a package was usually seen as 
satisfactory (74%)  

Å A majority (65%) of respondents indicated 
satisfaction with the amount of time they had to 
make a decision about which provider would deliver 
the services  

Å Almost two thirds (65%) indicated satisfaction with 
the funding allocation for home care packages.  

Additionally, consumers recorded high satisfaction with 
the services they received, the services matching their 
expectations, and their general standard and suitability. 
 
Service providers 
Representatives of home care package providers felt 
that their organisation had adjusted reasonably well, 
including by: 
Å adapting to the systems and processes of the new 

model (58%), and  
Åmaking changes to their work force or work model 

(59%).  
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